
 

 
  
                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                                                    
 

MEDIA ALERT 
 

PSA ATTENDS PARLIAMENTARY INQUIRY INTO STEINHOFF  
 4 September 2018 

 

 
The Public Servants Association (PSA), representing some 240 000 Public Service employees, will on 

Wednesday, 5 September 2018 attend a Parliamentary inquiry into the collapse of shares by Steinhoff 

International.  

 

PSA acting General Manager, Tahir Maepa, and Assistant General Manager, Leon Gilbert, will attend the inquiry 

session where former Steinhoff CEO, Markus Jooste, will be questioned about his role in the loss of billions of 

public servants’ pensions invested in Steinhoff by the Public Investment Corporation on behalf of the Government 

Employees Pension Fund  

 

Time: 10:00 
Venue: V454, 4th floor, Old Assembly Building - Parliament 
Cape Town 

The PSA will address members of the media outside the venue after the session. 

 
 
 

ISSUED BY PSA 

Tahir Maepa (Acting General Manager) 

Website: http://www.psa.co.za 

Email: ask@psa.co.za 

Facebook: @public.servants.association  

Twitter: @PSA_Union 

Instagram: @psa_union 

Enquiries: Tahir Maepa - 082 883 7238 / Leon Gilbert 082 883 7239  

http://www.psa.co.za/
mailto:ask@psa.co.za

